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January 25, 2024
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RAJARAO V KAKUTURU, PH.D.

EXACT SCIENCES LABORATORIES, LLC
145 EAST BADGER ROAD

MADISON, WI 53713

Dear Dr. Kakuturu:
Your request to make changes to your facility has been received in this office.

The following change(s) has been made to your CLIA Certification and/or
Clinical Laboratory Permit:

Addition/Correction of federal Tax ID number/Owner
Facility name change

Facility address change/correction

Change of Director

Facility Closed

Other -
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Remember, you will receive an updated Clinical Laboratory Permit closer to
expiration. Also, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS/CLIA) DOES
NOT re-issue certificates due to address, name, and director changes, lost or
misplaced certificates. Any changes made will reflect on your next two-year
certificate.

We encourage your laboratory to maintain compliance with all CLIA and State
regulations. The director shall be responsible for the proper performance of all tests
in the laboratory and the continuous application of quality control procedures to the
work in accordance with recommendations and directives of the Department (Title 28
Chapter 5).

If we can be of any further assistance to you in the future, do not hesitate to
contact us.

Sincerely,
Pamela Groff, Administrative Assistant
Division of Laboratory Improvement

(484) 870-6425
pgroff@pa.gov
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